
Wednesday Nights 

Unveiled Mysteries: 

The Book of Revelation 

Calvin Warpula is continuing his study 

of this fascinating book from the New      

Testament in Room 25B (Victory        

classroom). 

Find Your People: Building Deep 

Community in a Lonely World 

Donica Sawyer & Jackie Gist are       

facilitating this video series by Jennie Allen 

in Room 25A (Neighbors classroom). This 

ladies’ Bible study is looking at the original 

community in Genesis, the Trinity, and the 

creation of people to see what God had 

planned for us all along. 

 

Thank You 

To Our Church Family, We would 

like to thank each one of you that has 

called, sent cards, furnished food and 

prayed for us over the last month. Your 

prayers were certainly felt. We appreciate 

all of you and ask for continued prayers of 

healing for Bill's fractured pelvis. s/ Bill 

and Glenda Stovall 

Announcements 

Grief Support Group – Sundays,   

3:00-4:30pm. You may participate in   

person in Room 25A (Neighbors         

classroom) or online through Zoom. For 

more information, contact Janie Teague at 

817-219-1620 or janieteague@gmail.com. 

Piecemakers Quilting Bee – Monday, 

February 27, 10:00am to 2:00pm at the 

Christian Service Center. Bring your    

sewing machine, accessories and a lunch. 

For more information, contact Betty Curbo 

(817-573-7535) or Jamie Skelton (817-

279-3724). 

Wednesday Night Diner – 5:30-

6:15pm, in the Parlor. This week’s menu 

includes Mr. Jim’s Pizza, Salad, Dessert, 

and Drink for $5. Kid-friendly items are  

also available for $1. To RSVP, sign up in 

Realm or on the Sunday worship            

attendance slip. 

You’re invited to the Granbury Civic 

Chorus spring concert – This Our Joyful 

Hymn (hymns arranged by John Rutter 

and directed by Dr. Steve Quinn) – on 

Sunday, March 12, at 5:00pm at Acton 

Methodist Church. This would be a great 

activity for life groups. Admission is free, 

but donations are welcome. Several of our 

members participate in the chorus, so 

come and show your support! 
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Food Pantry Totals 

113 served this past week 

1,267 served so far in 2023 

 

Weekend Food Bags for Kids 

3,158 provided so far this school year 

 

1st Responders Lunch Totals 

59 Served this past week 

481 served so far in 2023 

 

Attendance Report 

Sunday, February 19 

Sunday Bible Class—279 

Sunday Bible Class Online—66 

Sunday Worship Assembly—494 

Sunday Worship Online—109 

Youth—10 

Life Groups—43 

Wednesday, February 22 

Wednesday Night Class—136 

 

Worship Schedule 

Sunday Bible Class—9:00am 

Sunday Worship—10:15am 

Wednesday Night Class—6:30pm 

Wednesday Ladies’ Class—9:30am 

 

                      

 

 

 

Sympathy 

To Les and Julie Lloyd and family at 

the death of Les’ father, Harold Lloyd. 

Prayer Requests 

Members in Rehab/Hospital 

Larry Culp – LGMC, Perri Parker – LGMC 

Members 

Barbara Adams, Autumn Anderson,  

Marilyn Barns, Jan Blattman, Von & Gloria 

Burba, Elva   Bustillos, Charlie Chrane, 

Ruth Dailey, Glenda Fry, Bobbie Gauntt, 

Pat Guy, Ann & Keith Jay, Diane Lindsey, 

Judith Mackey, Debbie  Martin, Colleen 

Moore, Don & Mary Beth Moore, Carol  

Morrison, John Myatt, Jessica Parker, Belle 

Porter, Loyd Randolph, Lynda Robinson, 

Yvonne Rosenquist, Jamie Skelton, Bonnie 

Spies, Sue Stephens, Bill Stovall, Patti 

Woolard, Eve Woolverton 

Relatives/Friends 

Javier Adame, Charlotte Boone, Garland 

Brock, Kim Caraway, Casey Click, Wade 

Cothrum, Max & Ann Cowan, Cheryl 

Ethridge, Robyn Fisher, Richard Gibson, 

Peyton Green, Joe Hayes, Debbie Culp 

Hook, Dedra Jeffries, Henry Johnson, Ellen 

Kirk, Dave Lang, Jerry Lowery, Amelia 

McCroskie, James McDowell, Catherine 

McKenzie, Lynn Merritt, Michael Milam, 

Sharon Mireles, Rhoen Moore, Billy Mullins, 

Ken Nowosatka, Katrena Owens, Patricia    

Proctor, Brandi Rice, Gil & Becky Sanchez, 

Frank Savoboda, Sara Smith, Steve Smith, 

Bill Swann, Kathie Thrailkill, Josiah Wells, 

Harrison Whitley, Marcie Wilkinson, Kyle 

Wright 

Email Prayer Chain – To receive or 

submit prayer requests, contact Ella Vonne 

West at ellavonne@gmail.com or 817-559-

2240. 


